Daniel A. Enriquez
Amphitheater High School
125 W. Yavapai Rd.
Tucson, AZ 85705
October, 2009
International Penguin Conservation Working Group
Casilla 263
Punta Arenas
Chile
To Whom It May Concern:
Hello my name is Daniel Enriquez and I am from Tucson, Arizona. I am writing to you for a project for my freshman biology class at Amphitheater High School. I understand that you have interest in saving penguins. It seems like you and I both like penguins and what they do. Well to be specific the penguin I would really like to protect is the Gentoo Penguin. They are really beautiful and help us out.
The Gentoo penguin should be protected because they are beautiful species and they are depended on by many species. I understand you guys want to try to maintain the population but they are depended on by some other organisms. For example without Gentoo penguins’ fur seals, leopard seals, skuas and giant petrel populations would decrease. They also contribute not only by getting eaten but they help control help the population of crustaceans, fish and squid.
Well I really think that penguins are beautiful species. It would be a shame if any species of penguin became extinct. And by looking at your website it seems you feel the same way. Not only are they beautiful, but they help us. I hope your organization is successful and saves penguins.
Sincerely,

Daniel Enriquez
